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Overview 

● 9/20.  Academic & Career Planning Leaders (Dan Reiter, Dawn Huseby, Ryan Huseby) 
attending a training session on the use of Xello.  Xello has replaced Career Cruising as 
the  online ACP tool used by schools to facilitate many components of the ACP process. 
Xello includes learning inventories, career exploration/identification tools, course 
planning guides, experience portfolios, post-secondary school research tools and more. 

● 9/23-9/28. Homecoming Week  was another big success for THS.  Students and staff 
showed a great deal of Hatchet Pride throughout the week, both in the classroom and at 
activities.  Key events included: boys volleyball, girls flag football, cart float decorating, 
community/school parade, pep rally and a school dance.  Over 200 students attended 
the dance this year.  The benefiting organization of Homecoming 2019 was the Happy 
Backpack Program.  Thank you to all of those who planned, participated and supervised 
events.  A special thank you to Student Council, National Honor Society, Class Officers 
and Class Advisers.  Without your dedication, Homecoming would not be successful. 

 
 
 
Upcoming 

● 10/15. Building Leadership Team attending Leading for Learning (formlerly WOW) at 
CESA 9 

● 10/13-10/27.  GAPP Students from Germany will be at THS  
● 10/21. Choir Concert 
● 10/29.  Mock Interviews with TEAPIE partnership 


